
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                            

 

                                                 

 

 

 

  Pre-School Post                  

 20th October2023 

th January 2023 

My email should you need to contact me K.evans@stockbridge.hants.sch.uk 

 

Hello, 

The autumnal weather has been embraced with 

many outdoor activities such as listening walks, 

making nature crowns, leaf collecting, kicking, 

rolling down the hills and more.  

Painting and craft has focused on making 

woodland creatures using natural resources, egg 

carton spiders, conker rolling and autumn tree 

pictures.  

After the half term break we look forward to 

making hedgehog bread rolls, and carving 

pumpkins. The little red hen is a story we recite 

well and will enjoy a bakers shop – usually the 

children love this too even if they all end up 

looking anemic! Watch out for those pictures. 

Kerry Evans 

Pre-school Manager 

 

Pumpkin Party 

Foss have once again organized their ever popular 

pumpkin party. This event takes place in the school 

hall and there are many activities planned. Tickets 

are £3 which include a hotdog and drink of squash. 

 

Coats and footwear 

The heating may have been switched on but it’s cold 

outside! Please can every child have a coat with them 

daily. We go out in all weathers and our waterproof coats 

are designed to accompany a warm coat not as an 

alternative. They are not warm on their own and we do 

not have spares of the warm layer. 

Children need to attend in suitable, practical footwear too, 

ready to ride bikes, run, play and explore. Wellies are not 

suitable for all day wear. 

 Mud, Mud glorious mud! 

Are you landscaping a garden, do you have 

any spare earth or garden soil? Do you work 

on a farm? 

Our mud kitchen is in need of soil and we 

would love the children to have access to 

this.  

If you feel you can help, please let us know. 

Change of hours 

As the children have settled into pre-school 

quickly this term, many of you have made 

enquiries about extra hours. Please can I 

remind you that 6 weeks’ notice, is required to 

change hours. If we can accommodate your 

request sooner we will endeavor to, however 

this is not always possible. Please speak to Mrs 

Spayes, in the office or ask a member of staff 

for a change of hours slip. 

 

Dates for the Month ahead 

23rd-27th October Half term week 

31st October 4-5;30pm Pumpkin party 

5th November Family photo shoot (book 
via sch office)  

13th November Inset Day- staff training 

17th November Details TBC next 
newsletter 

24th November Yr R and Pre-school pop 
up cafe 

1st December  3;30pm  Carols around the tree 

 

 


